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April 20, 1951

Mr., W. A. Pike
Casselton, North Dakota

Dear Mr., Pike:

This will acknowledge your registered letter of April 17,
which was received this morning.

I have not heard anything about the federal government's
plan to move the cemeteries at Sanish and Van Hook. I
appreciate your letting me know of your experience in work
of this type, and if any information or inquiries come to
my office in regard to the kind of contraet you mention,

I shall be glad to refer anyone interested to you.

Very truly yours,

Usher L. Burdick, ¥.C.
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